
Wayne J. Griffin Electric celebrates U.S. Dept. of Labor’s
National Apprenticeship Week
December 20, 2024 - Construction Design & Engineering



 

 

Holliston, MA Wayne J. Griffin Electric, Inc. (Griffin Electric) has once again celebrated the U.S.
Department of Labor’s National Apprenticeship Week. Griffin Electric has participated each year
since the inception of this federal initiative in 2015 and understands how important it is to recognize
the many students and instructors of its in-house Apprenticeship Training Program, who continue to
have a profound impact on the company’s success.

In appreciation of all the hard work these individuals put in every day, Griffin Electric gifted a Klein
Tools 14-in-1 precision screwdriver/nut driver to each apprentice and teacher. During Saturday
classes, the company also raffled off a series of prizes throughout the day and provided food trucks
or a catered lunch to everyone in each of its locations in New England and the Southeast.

 



Griffin Electric’s fully accredited program is a debt-free alternative to traditional schooling and has
helped prepare many apprentices in pursuit of their licensure to transition into electrician and
telecom technician roles for over thirty years. Designated as an approved training site by the U.S.
Department of Veterans Affairs, the company’s program features a mix of classroom instruction,
hands-on training, and on-the-job learning. The program is separated into four levels of instruction
and is offered on-site at the company’s Holliston, MA headquarters, as well as at its regional offices
in Pelham, AL; Doraville, GA; Charlotte, NC; and Raleigh-Durham, NC.

Apprentices earn excellent compensation and receive full benefits, and are also eligible for wage
increases every six months, based on grades and work performance. Griffin Electric is deeply
committed to the development of each of its apprentices and strives to offer the tools needed to help
them achieve their goals, further their career and personal growth, and reach their full potential.

National Apprenticeship Week is an important reminder of how fortunate Griffin Electric is to have so
many talented employees on its team. The work these apprentices are putting in on the jobsite and
in the classroom has a direct impact on the communities that the company has helped shape
through the thousands of successful projects it has built together. The company remains grateful
every day to be able to “Work with the Best. Be the Best.”
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